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August 30, 2013

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: 
In the Matter of the Commission’s Review of the Uniform Purchased Gas Adjustment Clause Rules Contained in Chapter 4901-14 of the Ohio Administrative Code, PUCO Case No. 13-1132-GA-ORD.
Dear Ms. McNeal:

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“PUCO”) opened the above-captioned matter for the purpose of conducting a review of the uniform purchased gas adjustment clause (“GCR”) rules -- Ohio Adm. Code 4901-14.  The PUCO issued an Entry on July 31, 2013, which provided interested parties with the opportunity to file comments (August 30, 2013) and reply comments (September 13, 2013).
  The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (OCC) will not file comments.  However, OCC reserves the right to file reply comments on September 13, 2013. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

/s/ Larry S. Sauer


Larry S. Sauer

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

� Entry at 3 (July 31, 2013).
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